EST 1891

Investigation of a New Era

Dear Member,

You will probably be aware the two Sydney 18-foot skiff clubs have been
separate entities since the formation of the *NSW 18-footers Sailing League in
December of 1934, when it broke away from the Sydney Flying Squadron.

More recently, there has been discussion about the concept of bringing these
two entities back together, in the interests of 18-footer sailing and the
membership of both clubs.



The old enmity of the past has long gone, and there has been co-operation on
a number of levels in recent times.

This is note is let you know that these discussions have again been raised from
both sides of the harbour. This time it has been resolved to investigate the
possibility of amalgamating the two organisations to the benefit of 18-footer
sailing more broadly and the benefit to the membership of both clubs.

Apart from the historic significance of bringing the two clubs back together,
there appears to be significant commercial efficiencies that all point toward a
more powerful, robust and secure organisation for the furtherance of both H18
and Modern 18-footer sailing, and more broadly all skiff sailing into the future.



Of course, there are a number of hurdles to jump and questions to be
answered as we move ahead. We will keep you informed as the investigation
progresses.

Finally, please keep in mind the end of May is membership renewal time. We
will need to hold an EGM to vote on this proposal. You'll be given a minimum of
three weeks’ notice of the date. You need to be a financial member at the time

of the meeting in order to register your vole.

You will receive more information on the amalgamation before this meeting.

Yours in Sailing,

The Sydney Flying Squadron Ltd Board.

It's Renewal Time!

Time to renew your SFS

Membership?

Enjoy the benefits of a 10% discount
across the bar, FOYS Restaurant,

and Flying Bear cafe, a $50 birthday
voucher, discounted member events,

and morel




Renew or join online or ask a friendly

team member when in venue.

Become a Member Today!

FOYS Kirribilli
Proudly housed in the Sydney Flying

Squadron, with a colourful and
somewhat rebellious history - thanks
to its founder Mark Foy.

Foys Kirribilli offers a casual seafood
eatery and bar with views across

Milson Park and Careening Cove.

To make a booking at the bar and
restaurant please click the link below
or ring the club on {(02) 9955 8350.

Book Now!

We know how much an Aperol Spritz

Is appreciated and enjoyed, and we “ n ppv



https://sydneyflyingsquadron.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d5aef142b143981dcbc8f5cc&id=27651e6c9c&e=7b5855afc9
https://sydneyflyingsquadron.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d5aef142b143981dcbc8f5cc&id=61437f6e10&e=7b5855afc9
https://sydneyflyingsquadron.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d5aef142b143981dcbc8f5cc&id=27651e6c9c&e=7b5855afc9

are now offening the ever so popular IEFrnE 1 &

Aperol Spritz for only $12, all day UU R
everyday! :
Plus from Tuesday to Saturday,4pm- |1 f ‘ in
6pm for Happy Hour we are offering \G (l

$6 Schooners for all tap beers, plus Y
-

$6 house wines Anchorage sparking,

red and white wine.
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Australia’s oldest open boat sailing club

Location
Sydney Flying Squadron
76 McDougall 5t
Kimribilli MSW 2061

Contact
(02} 9955 &350

sydneyflyingsquadron.com.au
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